
EFFECTIVE MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25
Elementary Drop off/Pick up
Parents will enter from 716 on the north drive of the HS. Parents will stop at the stop sign, then turn at the
weight room and loop around the south/weight room parking lot. All students who are dropped off/picked up by
parents will enter and exit through the preschool doors. When leaving the parking lot, after dropping off/picking
up, you will continue south and then turn left before entering the ‘high school’ parking lot. You will exit the
campus onto 716. A stop sign will be added in the parking lot, as you leave campus when approaching the
weight room, to allow for buses to have the right away **For preschool parents, if they need to park and walk
their child in or pick up their child from PK, they can park in the south/weight room parking lot. We ask that
they park facing west so they can pull straight out and into the car traffic (not back out of their parking spot).

High School Drop off/Pick up
If you only need to pick up high school students, please enter from 716 and turn into the main drive of the high
school.

If multiple age students are needed to be picked up from the Elementary and High School, please follow the
route for the Elementary drop off/pick up. As you are exiting the campus, turn right into the front drive of the
high school to drop off/pick up your high school student(s).

Morning traffic: School buses will arrive at the Elementary School and unload Elementary students
(approximately 8:10-8:15). Buses will then continue to the high school to unload. For students being dropped
off, students will not be permitted to go to their classroom until 8:10. Please do not plan to arrive/drop off your
child before 8:10. When dropping off your child, please do so in a timely manner. Please be respectful to the
other vehicles in line and to the safety of the students; wait in line and continue with the flow of traffic. Please
avoid large gaps or passing vehicles who are dropping off. Drivers, as you leave the parking lot, please be
alert and allow school buses to have the right away.

Afternoon traffic: K-8 Car riders will be dismissed at
3:12. Once vehicles are cleared, then the buses will be
released. Drivers who are picking up please have your
child(ren) load quickly into your vehicle. Please be
respectful of the other vehicles in line and the safety of
the students. Do not pass vehicles in front of you, stay in
line, and avoid large gaps between vehicles. We
understand that this may require your child(ren) to walk a
little further, but we need to keep the safety of the
children as our priority.

Tips that will help with arrival & dismissal:
● Safety is our number one priority
● Patience
● Consistent and routine means of arrival/dismissal

- if your child rides the bus to/from school, keep
that routine daily to avoid confusion


